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That the Cabinet Member be asked to 
endorse the letter to Secretary of State for 
Health and Social Care asking for long-
term revenue funding for CDC to be 
confirmed  
 

Cabinet / 
SWBHT 
 

A response was received from the Minister was reported 
to the Board at its meeting on 21 November 2022.  
 
Sandwell and West Birmingham NHS Trust has 
submitted a formal business case to NHSE/I Regional 
team for consideration of funding for a Community 
Diagnostic Centre Hub and Spoke model to serve the 
population of Sandwell and West Birmingham. This 
case has been supported as part of the CDC Strategy 
through the Black Country ICB. 
  
The case included £8.64m Capital to be spent in 22/23-
24/5 and £23.31m Revenue to be spent in 22/3-24/25 
period. This reflects the 3 year period that CDCs are 
currently nationally funded for. The Regional Team has 
sought some clarification on the busines case so it has 
not yet been approved.  
 

 


